
End of Term 1           

12 April 

 

TERM 2 2024 

30 April 

Life Education 

Van 

 

19 May          

Working Bee 

 

27 May             

Teacher Only Day 

 

24 May—5 July           

Junior Ice           

Skating 

 

6 June                 

Paradise Cross 

Country 

 

2024 TERM 

DATES 

Term 2 

29 April—5 July  

Term 3 

22 July —27 Sept 

Term 4 

14 Oct —13 Dec 

 

School News    
Term 1 Issue 6 
9th April, 2024 
 

The term has whizzed by really quickly and the countdown 
to the holidays is on! 
 
School Camp 

The Year 5 - Year 8 students had a great camp at                   
Bannockburn last week. Thank you to Cameron for coming 
along as parent help and to Gorettie for organising the 
camp meals for us. The students had some great learning 
experiences at the Arrowtown Museum, the Kawarau Gold 
Mining Centre and the Clyde Dam related to their learning 
in class. They completed the 12km River Track walk from 
Clyde to Alexandra, and had fun on the go karts at the 
Highlands Motorsport Venue. It was a pleasure to take this 
group to camp. 
 
Visitor to School 

Today we have Jamie from the Otago Regional Council at 
school talking to the Senior Room about Glenorchy’s 
Changing Landscape. Jamie will be back next term to take 
a follow up session on this. 
 
Life Education  

On Tuesday 30 April, Miss Edlin will be bringing the Life 
Education Mobile Classroom and Harold the Giraffe to    
Glenorchy School. This year the learning focus is on body 
systems. 
 
Working Bee 

Please note that we will be holding a Working Bee on     
Sunday 19 May. The time will be confirmed closer to the 
date. 
 
ANZAC Day Service 
Glenorchy School students will have their ANZAC art work 
displayed in the Hall as part of the ANZAC Day Service on 
Thursday 25 April. Thank you to Kelly, Sophie and Roshell 
for the work they have done with the students on this.  
 

We hope you all have a great holiday break with your    
children and we look forward to welcoming everybody back 
to school on Monday 29 April.  
 

Paula, Kelly, Sophie, Michelle and Gorettie. 



Head of the Lake art competition  

Details: 
 
Create a picture using the theme ‘What does the Head of the Lake mean 
to you?’.  
Show us what you love about the Head of the Lake! Be creative — your 
art could be a painting, drawing, collage or anything else you choose. 
  
The top entries will receive a voucher for books or art supplies, and have 
their artwork featured in the ORC’s Head of Lake Whakatipu natural               
hazards adaptation strategy. 
  
Drop the completed form attached and your artwork into collection        
boxes at Glenorchy Primary School or Glenorchy Motors, or send via 
email (details in Ts & Cs on reverse) to headofthelake@orc.govt.nz by    
12 noon Thursday, 9 May 2024. 

Who can enter?  
Children and young people aged 17 and under. 
Entry requirements: Artwork must fit in the space provided below. Please 
ensure scanned images of the artwork are high resolution (minimum 
300dpi) if sending via email. 
 
Ps.. You can pick up a printed copy of the entry form from the School             
foyer before Friday, 12th April and after the school break.  
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